
Extension of the Donations for 2016 Kumamoto earthquakes 

 

Government of Japan has extended the period of the donation until March 31, 2018. 

If you wish to donate, please notify the Embassy staff (a clerk at the window), and present the donation 

to the Embassy staff. We are accepting donations in cash (Ethiopian Birr or US dollars), and 

cheques(Ethiopian Birr only). If you wish to make donations with a cheque, please make the cheque 

payable to “CASH”. 

 

 


